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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Posted on November 25 2020 

 

City Councilmembers have been invited to attend a special presentation with Dr. 

Richard Florida, University Professor at University of Toronto’s School of Cities 

and Rotman School of Management, Distinguished Fellow at NYU and FIU, and 

Co-Founder and Senior Editor, The Atlantic City Lab to discuss COVID impacts 

and the Future of Cities in Recovery on Wednesday, December 2, starting at 

8:00am.  

  

As there are three members of City Council that may attend, the event is posted as 

a public meeting.  While no formal action by the City Council will be taken 

during the course of this meeting, the discussion of public business may occur and 

the event will be open to the public.  

 

The public is encouraged to participate via the Zoom Webinar Information below: 

 

When: December 02, 2020 08:00 AM Mountain Time (US and Canada) 

Topic: Conversation with Dr. Richard Florida on COVID impacts and the 

Future of Cities in Recovery 

 

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 

https://zoom.us/j/93432136611 

Or iPhone one-tap :  

    US: +12532158782,,93432136611#  or +13462487799,,93432136611#  

Or Telephone: 

    Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

        US: +1 253 215 8782  or +1 346 248 7799  or +1 669 900 9128  or +1 301 

715 8592  or +1 312 626 6799  or +1 646 558 8656  

Webinar ID: 934 3213 6611 

    International numbers available: https://zoom.us/u/aeHoh0LzfZ 

 
For any technical assistance on the day of the meeting, please call 
303-513-3756 
 

Please contact Megan DeMasters or mdemasters@fcgov.com for more 

information.      
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cc: City Clerk’s Office 


